
 
 
 
June 3, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED  MEETING 
 
 

 
 
The Planning Commission meeting scheduled for June 9, 2022 has been 
CANCELLED. The next meeting will be held on the regularly scheduled day 
of June 23, 2022 at 6:00 P.M. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      Greg McDonald /s/ 

      Greg McDonald Chairman 
      Planning Commission 
 
 
 
 
 
 


